


o The administration is looking to increase the SCH production starting in Fall 2014.  They 
will be looking to increase class sizes in online courses, create more efficient class 
offerings, and reduce DFW rates in certain classes.  Senators raised questions about these 
issues.   

1. Are there national SCH standards that are the basis of these goals?   
2. What about the SCH rates for LSU or LSUAM? 
3. When are SCHs counted?  Day 1, Day 15, or the last day of classes? 
4. How do we keep DFW rates and retention rates up while dealing with larger class 

sizes? 
5. The Minority Retention Committee suggested a more centralized tutoring center 

where students can get help with all subjects that is always open.  What work has 
been done on that? 

6. Student Success Center is only collecting anecdotal data on tutoring sessions.  How 
do we find out what techniques are helping the students? 

7. Do certain areas like mathematics and chemistry need to be allowed to have higher 
DFW rates? 

o There was some discussion about looking at 



Niemla or Dr.  Bette Kaufmann for tickets and/or flyers.  President Anderson will be 
busing tables. 

� On April 4, Interfaith leaders, Dr. Bette Kaufmann,


